QUEEN OF THE ROSARY

." CATHOLIC SCHOOL

March 21, 2024

Dear Friend of Queen of the Rosary School,

Thank you for your interest in supporting Queen of the Rosary School's annual Track-A-Thon
fundraiser, which will be held on Friday, May 10", 2024. Queen of the Rosary is a National
Blue Ribbon School that has been providing students in Elk Grove Village and surrounding
communities an outstanding, faith-filled education for over 60 years. Each year, Queen of the
Rosary relies on proceeds generated from fundraising events, like the Track-A-Thon, to
enable our school to continue to provide academic excellence and quality programs to its
students.

The Track-A-Thon is one of the school's major annual fundraisers, and has become a highly-
anticipated day of fun and celebration. Queen of the Rosary students’ enthusiasm for the
event, both beforehand in collecting pledges and on the day of the event while on the track,
is a testament to their dedication to their school. In addition to the students' hard work,
generous support from businesses like yours has made this fundraiser such a tremendous
SUCCESS.

We would welcome your participation and invite you to consider supporting our event
through a corporate sponsorship. All sponsors will receive recognition on participant shirts,
on event signage, on the school’s website, and in the parish bulletin and online newsletter.
Please see the corporate sponsor form for more information.

We would be most grateful for your consideration and support. Thank you in advance, and
please feel free to contact us should you have any questions or if you would like further
information.

Sincerely,

Cheri Cage
clcage@hotmail.com
708- 254-1047




